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SPECIAL MEETING- Board of Health 
January 28, 2014 

1:00 PM 
 

Main Office 240 Middletown Ave. East Hampton CT 
 
 
 

1. Call to Order 
 

2. Approval of Minutes 
 
- December 30th , 2013 

 
3. Public Remarks 

 
4. Communications 

 
5. Director of Health Report 

 
6. Committee Meeting Reports 

 
Vaccination Program Report 
 

7. Fund Balance Policy 
 

8. Purchasing Policy 
 

9. 2014-15 Proposed Budget Discussion 
 

10. Election of Officers 
 

11. Old Business 
 

12. New Business 
 

13.  Adjournment 


